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TO ALL AAS MEMBERS and interested parties 
 

TECHNICAL MEETING 
 

Wednesday 19 May 2004 

 

 

A Spotlight on Sound 
 

 

by 

 

Dr Anthony Zander 

School of Mechanical Engineering 

The University of Adelaide 
 

This presentation will focus on a relatively new technology - the audio spotlight - 

that uses airborne ultrasonics to generate highly directional audible sound beams. 

The operating principles of the device will be outlined, and the device will be 

demonstrated. Potential applications of the audio spotlight will also be discussed. 

 

 
Anyone interested in attending the meeting is encouraged to join us prior to the meeting for a friendly 

dinner and drinks (free wine, beer and soft drinks for members!) at Rumours (formerly the University 

Gallery) at 6pm on Wednesday 19 May, Level 6 of the Union House (see map below). The meeting 

will commence at 8pm in the H.H. Davis Room, School of Mechanical Engineering, Engineering 

South Building.  
 

Please RSVP to Luke Zoontjens via 8303 6437 or 

luke.zoontjens@mecheng.adelaide.edu.au, to confirm the 

number of attendants.  
 

PLACE: H.H. Davis Room, School of Mech. Eng. 

  University of Adelaide. 

 

DATE: WEDNESDAY 19 May, 2004 

 

TIME:  6pm at Rumours, Level 6 or, 8pm in the 

H.H. Davis Room, Level 1, Eng. South Bldg. 

 

 

 

 

B A R R 
S M I T H 
L I B R A R Y 

U N I O N 
H O U S E 

L A W N S 

C L O I S T E R S 

T A K E T H E L I F T 
O R S T A I R S T O 
L E V E L 6 

F O O T 
B R I D G E 

T O R R E N S R I V E R 

V I C T O R I A D R I V E 


